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ROAD WORKS 
 ADVISORY 

 
TUESDAY, JULY 11th, 2017 TO FRIDAY, JULY 28th, 2017 

 
WATKISS WAY 

 FROM STONERIDGE DRIVE TO TALCOTT ROAD 
 

Please be advised that the Town will be carrying out median installation and sidewalk 
rehabilitation on Watkiss Way, between Talcott Road and Stoneridge Drive (at the 
easternmost entrance to Stoneridge Subdivision) starting Tuesday, July 11th, 2017 
through to Friday, July 28th, 2017. Approximate hours of work will be from 8:00AM to 
4:00PM daily. 
 
Minor traffic disruptions will take place with intermittent periodic lane closures requiring 
single lane alternating traffic.  
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work 
zone. 


